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Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Firstly, on behalf of all staff in school, we are delighted to welcome back children to school this week.  
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to remind you of the most recent rules and guidance around isolation as our school will be enforcing these rules in full which may affect your child’s attendance at school.  
 
If anyone in your household displays any of the COVID-19 symptoms (i.e. a high temperature, a new continuous cough, loss of taste/smell) they must immediately self-isolate for 10 days from when the symptoms first appeared.   Everyone else living in the household will need to self-isolate for 14 days from the day the first person developed symptoms in the household. 
 
You will need to book a test immediately for yourself and anyone else living in your household who may also be displaying symptoms to confirm if you have COVID-19 (school can assist you with this process). 
 
· If the results come back negative for all the people in your household/social bubble who have displayed symptoms then, on condition that you feel well enough, and you have not had a high temperature within the preceding 48 hours you can return to school/work. 
 
· If the results come back positive then you must self-isolate for at least 10 days from when your symptoms started – even it if means you’re self-isolating for longer than 14 days.  Anyone you live with or in your social bubble must self-isolate for 14 days from when your symptoms started. After you have completed your self-isolation period and if you no longer have a temperature, you may return to school/work even if you still display a cough and/or loss of taste/smell as these symptoms can continue for a number of weeks.  
 
If you are contacted by NHS test and trace because you or your child have been in close contact with a confirmed case of coronavirus, you must comply with their request to isolate and inform me immediately. 
 
I appreciate that information and guidance can change very quickly, so I will ensure that you are updated should there be any further changes to rules and restrictions that affect you.  
 
Thank you for your continued support as we work together to keep our school and community safe. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs R Sandhu 
Head of School 
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